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Mussetter Road – Temporary Road Closure 
  

FREDERICK, MD – Mussetter Road will be closed at the railroad crossing on March 20, 

2023, to allow CSX Railroad to make repairs, the Frederick County Office of Construction 

Inspection announced today. The project is anticipated to last approximately five days, weather 

permitting. The work includes the removal of existing tracks and ties and make asphalt repairs.  

 

For additional information, contact Brad Meredith, Utility Coordinator, Office of 

Construction Inspection, at 301-600-1669 or via email at BSMeredith@FrederickCountyMD.gov 
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